
From: Eve Jennings <Eve.Jennings@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 2:11 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Request to Review Travel Proposal - Cambridge, MA October 2022 
 
Hi Steve – just a quick note to say that I did travel to Cambridge in my official capacity. I attended the 
Civic Analytics Network convening on 10/6-7. The travel, lodging, and meals at the event were funded by 
the Harvard Kennedy School of Government and the Knight Foundation. 
Please let me know if you need any further information. 
Thanks! 
Eve 
 
Eve Jennings || Director of Data Science || City of Chicago || (O) 312-744-1085 || (C) 312-244-9366   
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